From: Peter Johnson-5472 < Peter. Johnson@marlborough.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 28 July 2021 11:10 am

Subject: Your submission on NZ King Salmon farm application U190438 - North Marlborough

Dear Submitter,

I refer to your submission in late 2019 on resource consent application U190438 by the New Zealand King Salmon Company Limited to establish and operate new salmon farms within a 1791 hectare site located between 5 kilometres and 12 kilometres due north of Cape Lambert in Marlborough.

This email is to update you on the progress of the application.

Since late 2019 the applicant has been gathering further information to respond to the issues raised by submitters and Council. This information gathering has taken far longer than first anticipated. As I understand it, the further information is now in the final stages of preparation and will be given to Council on 10 August 2021.

I will send you a further email to let you know when the further information has been received by Council and how you can get a copy of it.

A hearing of the application is yet to be scheduled.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Johnson Lead Senior Environmental Planner

Phone: 03 520 7400

15 Seymour Street, PO Box 443
Blenheim 7240, New Zealand
peter.johnson@marlborough.govt.nz
www.marlborough.govt.nz